
 

SYDNEY QUILT SHOW 2013 - VOLUNTEER FORM 
WHITE GLOVE DUTY, SELLING RAFFLE TICKETS AND CATALOGUES 

 
1st February 2013 
 
Dear Members 
 
To make the 2013 Sydney Quilt Show a success we need your help. There are many ways you can be involved. 
You could volunteer to help with white glove duty, selling raffle ticket and catalogues? Each time slot during the 
Show needs 12 volunteers so you can see how vital it is to have the cooperation of as many members as possible. 
 
Volunteers are also required for set up on Tuesday 11 June and take down on Sunday 16 June. 
 
If you have entered a quilt and will be attending the Show, it is expected that you will volunteer for at least 
two shifts during the exhibition. 
 
Every volunteer will receive a Volunteer Quilt Show badge and a catalogue, a small thank you for the time you 
freely give to the Guild. Unfortunately the Quilters’ Guild cannot supply entry tickets for all our volunteers. 
 
Thank you for completing this form and offering your assistance. It is well appreciated. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name  …………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Address               …………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Telephone number – home   ………….............. work  …………………… mobile  ……………………… 

Email  ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Please circle the shifts you would prefer to do 

 
 11 June  Tuesday 

 Set up Day 
    
   9.0 – 3.0 

       
  3.0 – 6.0 

 

 12 June  Wednesday   9.15 – 10.45  10.45- 12.15  12.15 – 1.45  1.45 – 3.15    3.15 – 5.0  

 13 June  Thursday    9.15 – 10.45  10.45- 12.15  12.15 – 1.45  1.45 – 3.15   3.15 – 5.0  

 14 June  Friday   9.15 – 10.45  10.45- 12.15  12.15 – 1.45  1.45 – 3.15   3.15 – 5.0  

 15 June  Saturday   9.15 – 10.45  10.45- 12.15  12.15 – 1.45  1.45 – 3.15   3.15 – 5.0  

 16 June  Sunday   9.15 – 10.45  10.45- 12.15  12.15 – 1.45  1.45 – 3.15   3.15 – 5.0  

   Sunday  
  Take Down 

 
 

      
 5.0 – 7.0 

 
� Please tick this box if you have difficulty standing for long periods. 
 

Return this form with your show entry form or post to the Guild office by the 24 May.   


